6/10/2024

To: St. Johns County Supervisor of Elections

From: Robert K. Mathis, Jr., Republican Candidate for St. Johns County Commission
District 3

This letter is to inform you that on 4/14/2024 one of our volunteers mistakenly accepted a
$60 cash donation during a campaign fundraiser. These funds were deposited into the
Campaign Account. The over limit amount of $10 will be returned to the donor and will be
shown on the next report as a negative contribution per your instructions. This is item 22 on
the 2024-Q2 report.
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Robert K. Mathis, Jr.




